Doctor

Are you letting insurance carriers keep your money?
There is no doubt you are being dramatically under-reimbursed.

Whether it is in the context of

* PIP (MVA), where modifiers, such as “TS” or “ER” should result in greater
reimbursement, where appropriate,

Out-of-Network Workers Compensation, where no state-imposed fee schedule
exists, or

Out-of-Network Commercial Insurance,

Plastic surgeons are consistently getting the short end of revenue recovery from

insurance carriers.
Hopefully, we can start recovering money for you soon.

If you are interested in having a 6-year review done of your prior and current claims, at no charge, by
experienced personnel in the field of medical revenue recovery, let us know, and we will be happy to set up an
appointment. Please call our office at 201 261-1700 and ask for Thomas LaGreca at extension 135, or call his
cell number at 201 485-9587.
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